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ABOVE: LFR MEMBERS RIDE CRESTRIDGE RESERVE, EL CAJON    

Stagecoach Camp was a great success! 
Breakfast was great, and we even made a 
profit (not intentional). It was hard work and 
next year we hope to make it a little simpler, 
by assigning someone to be the breakfast 
“organizer”. If you are interested in doing 
this, let Cyndi Denny know. We did get to use 
the temporary clubhouse for free, so that was 
great! We are already on Stagecoach’s 
calendar for 2014 Presiden’t Day weekend! 
Yahoo!  

There was some discussion about new 
campout places; Sacred Rock near Acorn 
Casino. They have full hook ups in front and 
dry in the back. They will be installing corrals 
by June/July timeframe. Let’s go!  

The LFR Poker Ride is scheduled for May 
18th at Tumbleweed. Set up starts at 7am.  

Melinda Setterman will be storing raffle 
items.  

Every member needs to contribute at least one 
raffle prize or silent auction item. Steve 
Denny will be making saddle racks and again. 
Jacquelynn Holly will be donating 25% of all 
jewelry sales made on the day of the Poker 
Ride, plus additional items for the raffle.  

 

There will be a list of items we already have 
and what feed stores we have visited for 
donations. If you have a donation from a 
store, please email Cyndi Denny and let her 
know.  

All members should be passing out Poker 
Ride flyers and stables and ranches, etc.  

We will be camping at Los Vaqueros in May 
(23-28). Sign up starts the March meeting and 
will continue at the April meeting.  

LFR will be participating in the Lakeside 
Western Days Parade. Last year it was a great 
success! We have our registration form filled 
out and sent in for April 20, 2013. We will be 
wearing uniform outfits – dark blue jeans with 
a white button up, ¾ sleeve blouse. 
Jacquelynn will keep everyone informed on 
this. They will have LFR either ironed on or 
embroidered. We have lots of participants 
signed up – yahoo!  

 

 

Above – Crestridge Reserve 

 

Above – Daley Ranch
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LAKESIDE FRONTIER RIDER EVENTS 
1. Los Vaqueros Horse Camp in May 

https://www.facebook.com/events/578883768803849/ 
2. LFR Poker Ride in May  

https://www.facebook.com/events/512287308789811/ 
3. Lakeside Western Days Parade in April 

https://www.facebook.com/events/326720914099163/ 
4. Stagecoach Horse Camp in April  

https://www.facebook.com/events/497601786952158/ 
 
NON LFR EVENTS 

1. RWR XV in March – Penasquitos Canyon 
https://www.facebook.com/events/159685410852802/  

2. Bunco Party March 1 – Audrey Reynold’s house for Saving 
Horses Inc. 8840 Hunter Pass, Alpine 91901 @6:30pm, $20 

3. Back Country Horsemen Rendezvous – Norco, March 23, 24 
4. Mo Parga’s Basic Sensory Clinic – March 9, Oceanside 
5. Bishop Mule Days – May 20-26, 2013 
 

 

Dates to Remember 
	
  

Right:	
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  on	
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BRAGS 

1. Kim Orser is pregnant! 
2. Jennifer Oeland is a proud grandma! 
3. Heather Archer adopted a puppy! 

4. Cyndi and Steve Denny also adopted a 
puppy! 

5. Marge Pachon got a new horse! 
6. Billi Jo Swanson is AQHA’s Affiliated 

Trail Challenges Champion (2011 and 
2012)!! 

FOR SALE 
1. Jennifer Oeland has a Billy 
Cook and a Broken Horn saddle 

for sale! If you are interested, 
please call her:  

619 417 3473 

2. New member, Nicole Marc is 
giving great deals on hair 
dressing! Please see flyer below!  
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